
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  
 The month of May was a busy month for our family. On May 2, we 
celebrated our 15th wedding anniversary. We praise God for walking with us 
through every up and down and helping grow our love for Him and each 
other during these last 15 years. The first weekend in May, Jacob was asked 
to be the guest speaker for a conference on Stewardship at a small work in 
our city. It was a great time of fellowship, and God blessed our time with 
Pastor Gustavo and their church family. After the conference, we got busy 
packing up our things and getting ready to leave for our furlough.  
 We arrived safely to the U.S. several weeks ago and have had time to 
start settling into our house here in Virginia. In June, we started traveling to 
visit several supporting churches. It has been a blessing to share all that God 
has done in Bolivia these past 4 years and we look forward to visiting with 
many more of you! Our calendar has filled up, and we will have the 
opportunity to share our ministry update with many of our supporters over 
the next year. We have already had to miss one meeting due to sickness, so 
please pray that God helps us to stay healthy as we travel and update our 
supporters.  
 Since we left Cochabamba, the work in Quillacollo has continued 
with the construction project. The outer wall and gates have been completed 
and the footers and columns have been poured. They are waiting for some 
additional paperwork, and then they should be able to put on the roof. We 
will continue to keep you updated on how things progress, but we are all 
happy with the progress. 
 This past week, Bolivia was all over world news for an attempted 
coup that took place. There has been some recent economic instability 
and with elections coming up next year, the country is getting tense. 
Please pray that God gives their leadership wisdom during these uncertain 
days ahead, and most of all that hearts stay open to the gospel.        
 Your servants for Christ’s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia  

PRAYER REQUESTS 

• Safety during travel 

• Church construction 
in Quillacollo 

• Bolivia’s political and 
economic situation 

PRAISES 

• Arrived safely to 
begin furlough 

• Progress in 
Quillacollo 
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